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Chair Larson and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 

I am writing to express my support for HB 1425. I see this legislation as a significant 

advancement in what I like to refer to as "Truth in Reentry." Enhanced collaboration among 

agencies, courts, and service providers is crucial for achieving better outcomes. 

 We have witnessed remarkable success, not only in North Dakota but also across the nation, 

with pretrial release programs and treatment and drug courts. These initiatives have proven 

particularly effective when they partner with organizations and incorporate peer support. I 

believe that by fostering these collaborations, we can further improve the reentry process and 

support individuals in their journey toward successful reintegration. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony.  

Sincerely, 

Adam Martin, Founder and CEO of F5 Project 

  


